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• Hidden Lakes Ranch is located in game management unit (GMU) 140. 

• The Colorado Park and Wildlife department has a landowner tag program 

called the Landowner Preference Program. 

• The Landowner Preference Program (LPP) gives a preference for hunting 

licenses (tags) to land owners.  

• There is no fee to submit a registration for the Landowner Preference 

Program. Registrations are valid for up to five (5) years. The landowner must 

submit a registration online at ‘Colorado LPP Registration’.  

• The registration deadline is December 1 to be eligible for the draw the 

following year (e.g., December 1, 2016, for the 2017 hunting draw).  

• If the land is deeded under different legal entities, a separate registration is 

required for each legal entity. 

• Registered landowners for the LPP will receive a specific number of 

applications based upon the number of deeded acres owned and properly 

registered. 

• Landowner Preference Program applications are drawn just before public 

limited drawing. Successful landowners will receive a voucher for each 

winning hunt code per application. Landowners will be notified at the same 

time as public applicants. 

• The voucher must be transferred from the landowner, or the designated land 

manager, directly to the individual to be used by that individual for the 

purchase of a license. 

• There are no landowner tags for turkey hunts. The tags are either drawn by 

the hunter or purchased over the counter in the late season by the hunter.  

• Mountain lion tags are purchased over the counter. 

• Bear tags are either drawn by the hunter or purchased over the counter in 

the late season by the hunter. 


